
 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
 

AIR CANADA TECH - OPS 
 

CATEGORY 38 GRIEVANCES 
   

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters: 
 

Further to Bulletin No. 49 issued on September 16, 2020, District Lodge 140 
has secured a date to hear the Category 38 Grievances. 
 

The matters will proceed to arbitration on February 17, 2021, in front of 
Arbitrator Corinn Bell. 
 

Legal Counsel has been retained to assist in preparing our submissions for 
these very important issues. 
 

As more information becomes available, we will communicate with our 
members. 
 

Stay safe and healthy. 
 
 

In solidarity, 

 
Steve Prinz 
General Chairperson 
Transportation District 140 
IAMAW 
 
SP\mdr  
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